
F E B U R A R Y  2 0 2 2  N E W S L E T T E R

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :

Each renewing member and new member need to complete and
sign the Membership/Release form before March 1st in order to
be entered into the draw for our first tournament. It can be

downloaded from our website columbiariverbassmasters.org. 

Contact our Treasurer Randi Pelletier ranaway3@comcast.net to

get your 2022 dues paid and to mail the form. You can also pay dues

and submit your form at our monthly meetings.

M A R C H  5 T H -  R E G U L A R
M E E T I N G  A T  W H O  S O N G  &
L A R R Y ' S  I N  V A N C O U V E R
D I N N E R  6 : 3 0 P M
M E E T I N G  7 : 3 0 P M  
D R A W  F O R  H O O D  R I V E R
T O U R N A M E N T !

C R B  B O A R D
P R E S I D E N T :  Z I P  D E C K E R

V I C E  P R E S I D E N T :  T O N Y  D E L L A R C I P R E T E
T O U R N A M E N T  D I R E C T O R :  R I C K  B E K O

T R E A S U R E R :  R A N D I  P E L L E T I E R
S E C R E T A R Y :  E M I L Y  F R A C K

M E M B E R  A T  L A R G E :  L O U I S  S M I T H
M E M B E R  A T  L A R G E :  M A R K  F O R B E S

M E M B E R  A T  L A R G E :  R E N A U D  P E L L E T I E R
M E M B E R  A T  L A R G E :  K I T  F R E E M A N

A P R I L  5 T H -  R E G U L A R
M E E T I N G  A T  W H O  S O N G  &
L A R R Y ' S  I N  V A N C O U V E R
D I N N E R  6 : 3 0 P M
M E E T I N G  7 : 3 0 P M  
D R A W  F O R  C E L I L O
T O U R N A M E N T !

PAY YOUR DUES
and sign your waiver

K E N  P O N D E R ' S  J A N U A R Y
B A S S

M A R C H  2 6 T H  -  H O O D
R I V E R  T O U R N A M E N T



" E v e r y o n e  s h o u l d  b e l i e v e
i n  s o m e t h i n g .  
I  b e l i e v e  I ' l l  g o  f i s h i n g . "
-  H e n r y  D a v i d  T h o r e a u

2022 TOURNAMENT
SCHEDULE *NOTE: TEN MILE LAKE IS A TWO DAY

TOURNAMENT

ETHAN BROWN'S FEBURARY BASS
WILLAMETTE RIVER

ZIP AND BRIAN'S NOVEMBER BASS
COLUMBIA RIVER

Hello Members!!

Our February meeting was extremely well

attended! It is lovely to see such participation

early on in the season. The club discussed

potential rule changes to the bylaws and

voted in new board members. Recently, our

Tournament Director position became open

and the group unanimously voted in Rick

Beko as the replacement. Two additional

members at large were also added, Louis

Smith and Kit Freeman. Please see attached

meeting minutes for details. 

March's meeting will consist of voting on

proposed new rules/bylaws, a presentation

on tournament preparation from Mark

Forbes, a brief discussion on co-angler

etiquette by me, Emily Frack and most

importantly our TOURNAMENT DRAW FOR
HOOD RIVER MARCH 26th!

See you then!

Emily Frack

CRB Secretary

EMILY FRACK'S FEBURARY BASS
WILLAMETTE RIVER


